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PROPOSED CHANGE OF AUDITOR

The board of the directors (the “Board”) of Ping Shan Tea Group Limited (the
“Company”) announces that PKF Hong Kong (“PKF”) will retire as auditor of the
Company with effect from the conclusion of the forthcoming annual general meeting
of the Company (the “AGM”) due to the reorganization of PKF to PKF Hong Kong
Limited and accordingly would not seek re-appointment. The Board proposes, with
the recommendation of the audit committee of the Company, to appoint PKF Hong
Kong Limited as the new auditor of the Company following the retirement and such
proposed appointment is subject to the approval of shareholders of the Company (the
“Shareholders™) at the AGM.

PKF has confirmed that there are no matters in connection with the retirement that
need to be brought to the attention of the Shareholders. The Board also confirms that
there are no circumstances in respect of the proposed change of auditor that need to
be brought to the attention of the Shareholders.

By Order of the Board
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